Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@l|ucid-energy.com>

Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 7:45 AM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Ruben Molina; Heather Patterson

Subject: RE: Emma 8" Leak (2RP-4646)

Attachments: Emma fig 2.pdf; Emma Sample Summary.pdf
Crystal,

First | apologize for the delay in responding to your email from earlier this week. | have provided the sampling data and
site diagram for this release. The affected area has been excavated, using these sample results to guide the work.
Following the excavation additional samples have been collected, and we are currently waiting for the analyses to come
back. We’re hopeful that we will not have to conduct any further excavation, and will be able to submit a backfill/closure
request in the coming week.

If you have any questions regarding the work already completed, or our plans moving forward, please let me know.
Thanks,

Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Coordinator

201 S. 4'" Street
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021 | Cell: (575) 513-8988
Kegan@lucid-energy.com | www.lucid-energy.com

/]

**Please note the updated email address and numbers.

From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD [mailto:Crystal. Weaver@state.nm.us]

Sent: Tuesday, April 03, 2018 3:13 PM

To: Kerry Egan <KEgan@Iucid-energy.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Cc: Ruben Molina <RMolina@lucid-energy.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: RE: Emma 8" Leak

RE: Lucid * Emma 8” Steel Line * fAB1806440448 * 2RP-4646

Kerry,

I have included a scanned copy of the signed Initial C-141 Remediation Permit along with an attached Conditions of
Approval (COA). The OCD tracking number for this event is 2RP-4646, please refer to this tracking number on any and all

submissions sent in to the OCD. Please remit a site characterization plan (see COA document included in attachment) or
advise OCD of plan of action immediately since this one has a due date of 4/1/18 and that has passed.

Thank you,



Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist

OCD — Artesia District Il
811S. 1% Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963

Fax: 575-748-9720

From: Kerry Egan <KEgan@Iucid-energy.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 1, 2018 3:43 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Ruben Molina <RMolina@lucid-energy.com>; Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: Emma 8" Leak

Mike and Crystal,

Please find the attached initial C141 form for the Emma 8” leak. Lucid is working to prepare a work plan for the
remediation of the site, and will submit it when complete.

In the meantime if there are any questions regarding this matter, feel free to contact myself or Ruben Molina.
Thanks,

Kerry Egan
Environmental Compliance Coordinator

SN LUCID

enengy group

[

201 S. 4t Street
Artesia, NM Office: (575) 810-6021 | Cell: (575) 513-8988
Kegan@lucid-energy.com | www.lucid-energy.com

**Please note the updated email address and numbers.



